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AUSTIN - Gov. Rick Perry today announced a special session of the Texas Legislature will 

begin at 6:00 p.m. Monday, May 27. 

"We can all be proud of the responsible steps made this session to invest in our citizens, fund 

water infrastructure, and build an even stronger foundation for the future of our economy and 

Texas families," Gov. Perry said. "By lowering taxes on job creators, opening the door to more 

higher education opportunities in South Texas, investing in a skilled workforce and keeping our 

state government efficient and accountable, hardworking taxpayers have freedom, opportunity 

and peace of mind. However, there is still work to be done on behalf of the citizens of Texas." 

The special session will consider the following issue: 

• Legislation which ratifies and adopts the interim redistricting plans ordered by the federal 

district court as the permanent plans for districts used to elect members of the Texas House of 

Representatives, Texas Senate and United States House of Representatives. 

 


